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WHAT A DECEMBER TO REMEMBER! 
What a year this has been.  Even more . . . what a December this has been!  We impacted so 
many lives through your combined giving.  Here are a few pictures of our activities in Uganda 
and Rwanda this past 30 days.   
 
We helped distribute the 12 bicycles designated for pastors, helped host a soccer tournament 
where the staff preach Christ, gave needed salaries to Bible College staff, helped several with 
their medical bills, hosted a Christmas celebration for orphans, and helped remote village 
pastors gain a steady income.  And . . . more, but there’s not enough space here to show. 
 
This is only the short list of help your donations provided in the month of December.  WoW! 
THANK YOU!  All this pictured would NOT have been possible without YOU! 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DID IN 2021!  NOW FOR 2022!  ~ The Martins 


